
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

5th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                 
 
Parent/Teacher Consultations  
 
We would like to invite you to attend a Parent/Teacher consultation which will give you and 

the teacher an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress so far this term.  Due to the current 
Covid-19 restrictions in place, we are unable to hold these meetings in school, however we 
are able to offer ‘face to face’ meetings online via Zoom or telephone.   
 
This year we will be offering consultation appointments on 2 evenings Wednesday 12th May 
4-7.30pm and Tuesday 18th May 3.45-6pm.  Meeting appointments are available for booking 
via The Arbor App and become open for self-scheduling on Wednesday 5th May at 6pm.  The 
meetings are set up in 15 minute time slots, please be aware that your meeting will only 
last for 10 minutes and the remaining 5 minutes will be used to disconnect from your 
meeting and set up ready for the next one.   
 
If you have any queries regarding the Arbor App please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Martin 
in the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 
 


